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Dear Sir/Madam

Planning Application P/18/1118/0A

Land At Newgate Lane (North) Fareham

Outline Planning Permission for the demolition of existing buildings and development of up to
75 dwellings, open space, vehicular access point from Newgate Lane and associated and
ancillary infrastructure, with all matters except access to be reserved.

It has come to my attention that there are some errors within my earlier communication to
you dated 11th June for which | sincerely apologise. | would be grateful if you could disregard
my communication dated 11th June and replace it with the following.

You recently commented on the above planning application. | am writing to let you know this
application will now be considered by members of the Planning Committee at the next
meeting on Wednesday 24th June 2020. All planning applications will be heard from 1.00pm
onwards.

| have prepared a written report for the committee setting out the relevant planning issues.
This report will be included in the meeting agenda which is available to view on the Council's
website at http://moderngov.fareham.gov.uk/ a week before the meeting takes place.

This meeting of the Planning Committee has been revised due to the Global Pandemic.
Whilst the UK continues under lockdown rules, and to uphold social distancing measures,
Fareham Borough Council has adopted a new way to hold Planning Committee meetings
during these times. As such the Council will be conducting virtual Planning Committee
meetings which will allow Members and Officers to conduct the meeting remotely and will
allow members of the public to be able to stream the meetings to watch the proceedings from
the safety of their homes. Instructions on how to access this meeting will be published on the
Council's website on the agenda page for this Committee.
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The Council acknowledges that public participation in planning decisions is important and the
Council continues to facilitate ways in which this can continue during these unprecedented
times. As such, the Council has drawn up a temporary revised Scheme of Deputations to
enable the public to be able to comment on Planning Applications that are being considered
by the Committee, known as a "deputation”.

Only written deputations or pre-recorded videos can be accepted for this meeting, which will
need to be submitted to the Democratic Services department no later than noon on Monday
22nd June 2020. Please note that if you submit a written deputation, your deputation will be
read out at the meeting. To ensure that fairness is given to all deputations, a maximum of
500 words per deputation has been set. If you submit a pre-recorded video deputation it must
not exceed 3 minutes in length.

If you wish to make a deputation to this meeting, or for further details of the revised
deputation scheme, please contact the Democratic Services department at
Democraticservices@fareham.gov.uk , or call 01329 236100.

Fareham Borough Council is collecting your information in order to perform this service, and
if further information is needed in order to do so, you may be contacted using the details
provided. In performing this service, any information you provide may be shared with other
organisations or departments. More detailed information can be found online

http://www.fareham.gov.uk/privacy.aspx or on request.

Yours faithfully

gy

Richard Wright
Principal Planner (Development Management)
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